
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY -  June 22 

 

JUNE 19 
Steve Konwent  

T. Maxwell 

B. Staggs 

G. Petty 

T. Maxwell 

J. Santiesteban 

Tom Bertram 

K. Lessley 

M. Farley 

J. Ravet 

Warren Brown 

J. Charpentier 

 

 

B. Zakem 

C. Bartlett 

T. Maxwell 

C. Charpentier 

 

C. Bartlett 

 

JUNE 26 

Wyatt Brown 

T. Maxwell 

C. Bartlett 

L. Bertram 

T. Maxwell 

J. Karkosky 

G. Milligan 

T. Nighswonger 

F. Petraski 

Justus Konwent 

M. Harmon 

B. Staggs 

 

 

K. Wilson 

T. Maxwell 

C. Charpentier 

B. Staggs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Book of 

Acts” taught by Tommy 

Maxwell 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“Christian Fundamentals” 

taught by Gene McCaul 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Book of           

Colossians” taught by 

  Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 6/12:  Bible class: 152   Worship: 197              

CONTRIBUTION 6/12:  $5,782.00 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION May: $6,232.70                                                

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $641,978.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

The Mind of Christ is Humble 
  

In 2001 Toby Keith released a song entitled, "I 

Wanna Talk about Me." The song highlights a 

problem that is as old as humanity – selfishness. It is 

all about someone who only wants to discuss 

themselves and never anyone else. 

This problem can be seen at times throughout 

scripture and is the source of conflicts within the 

church. One church that dealt with internal 

quarreling was Philippi (4:2). Paul wrote to them that 

they should "Do nothing out of selfish ambition or 

vain conceit. Rather, in humility value others above 

yourselves, not looking to your own interests but 

each of you to the interests of the others" (Phil. 2:3-4, 

NIV). For the church in Philippi to be unified, they 

needed to put others ahead of themselves – which 

does not come naturally. 

 

Elder for June:  Chris Bartlett 

Care Group for June:  Bob Stump   

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Watch Me Fast” 

Matthew 6:16-18 

 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“The Prayers of Jesus” 

 

 

June 19, 2022 

    Elders:   

            Chris Bartlett               (253) 732-7313 

  Gene McCaul    (253) 381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    (253) 209-0074 

  Ken Wilson    (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

          Jay Bowers– Safety               John Dacca– Buildings 

          Mark Brown– A/V                Graham Milligan– Education 

          Jean Charpentier– Youth    Jeff Nighswonger– Fellowship

                                  Bill Staggs– Benevolence  

                                   _____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Tommy Maxwell                (318)-351-3475 

   Associate Minister:  Bob Stump                   (206) 664-1814 

   Counseling Center:  Ken Wilson                  (253) 820-9150 
____________ 

 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            (253) 845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    (253) 861-8280 



Family News 

Prayer List 

The way Paul tells the church to do this is through 

looking to Christ. He is the ultimate example of 

humility in that He put others first to the point of 

death. The same is true for us today. Unity in the 

church happens when we have the humility to put 

others first just as Christ does. 

 

Tommy  

Prayer List (cont.) Family News (cont.) 

FaithBuilders: The 8th Annual 

FaithBuilders workshop will be Thursday 

- Saturday, July 7th-9th, at the Lakeview 

church of Christ in Tacoma. Please see the flyer on the bulletin 

board for all the details.  

Puget Sound Men’s Retreat: Attention 

Men: Mark your calendars for September 

16th-17th for the Puget Sound Area Church 

Of Christ Men's Retreat at Delano Bay Christian Camp. Please 

see Jonathan Karkosky for more details or go to 

builtforthis.weebly.com for more information and to register. 

 Please pray for God’s intervention with the situation in 

Ukraine.  Pray for peace to prevail. 

 Cam’s (Denny & Linda Collins’ son) surgery went well. 

Please pray for a successful surgery and for his recovery to 

go well so his health can improve. 

 Linda Collins is requesting prayers for her sister and their 95 

year old mother. Her sister was exposed to covid earlier and 

has spend some time with their mother. Please pray both are 

spared from getting covid.  

 Karen Lance is requesting prayers for her brother-in-law, 

Ken. He has been dealing with physical health issues for 

some time and is now having mental difficulties.  

 Glenda Reiff has completed her last scheduled chemo 

treatment. She will have a follow-up CT scan in July. Please 

continue to pray for complete healing from the cancer and no 

more need for chemo. 

 Alex (Jay & Renee Bower’s son-in-law) has some abdominal 

issues going on and will be having a colonoscopy later this 

month. Please pray that all goes well with resolution and 

healing. 

 Mary, (Paul & Susan Fahnstrom’s granddaughter’s mother-in-

law) is having health issues and they ask for prayers that the 

cause would be found.   

 Erica & Eric (Paul & Susan Fahnstrom’s daughter and her 

husband) have moved to Idaho. Please pray for them and 

Paul & Susan who will miss them very much. 

 Lilia (Paul Fahnstrom’s niece) and her unborn baby that   

has already been diagnosed with heart issues and is due to 

be born later this month.  Please pray for both the health of 

Lilia and the baby.  

 Please pray for Susan Fahnstrom as she undergoes arthritis 

therapy for her hands and as she has another injection in her 

back.  She will also be having more diagnostic tests for the 

issues with her legs and feet.  Please also pray for Paul 

Fahnstrom’s back pain to be relieved. 

 Praise God!  Christian Charpentier’s hearing is restored 

and his pain is gone. 

 Neil & Belinda Hodge request prayers for health and safety 

as they travel on a mission trip to Mexico. Please pray for 

successful mission work as they minister to the physical and 

spiritual needs of the locals during their trip. 

 Dottie Jensen is requesting prayers for herself. She is 

struggling with many things which are also causing her 

depression. Please pray that God would help her and give 

her strength.  

 Kirsti Rebic is requesting prayers for healing and guidance. 

She is in chronic pain and will likely need surgery. She is 

hoping to avoid surgery since she is concerned about taking 

pain medications while still nursing her baby, and the current 

formula shortage is leaving her concerned about her 

options. 

 Cara’s (Jo Vaughn’s granddaughter) surgery has been 

pushed back to June 20th so her doctor can run more tests 

first. Please pray for all to go well with Cara’s surgery and 

recovery. 

 Jay Bowers’ mom is home and started rehab therapy, but it 

was revealed that she has a fairly large mass in her 

esophagus that has been getting progressively worse. She 

can barely swallow anything more than liquids now.  She will 

likely need surgery to remove it soon. Please pray for surgery 

and for all her recovery to go well. 

 Healthy Babies and Mothers: Carla Gleim  

Tuesdays at the Park:  The next Tuesday at the 

Park will be June 21st, 11:00 am, at the 

Edgewood Community Park, 36th St. E and 

Meridian Ave. E. in Edgewood. This is a time for 

all the children and their parents or grandparents to get 

together to play and fellowship with one another. 

Remember to bring a sack lunch. Please see the flyer on 

the bulletin board for all the details.     

Ladies Day Planning Meeting: Sunday, 

June 26th, there will be a short planning 

meeting following morning worship services. 

This meeting is for those currently helping, but also for 

those who would still like to help. Ladies, please make 

sure to register for our Ladies Day at puyallupcofc.org 

so we can have an accurate count for the catered lunch.  

Monthly Prayer Meeting: The next monthly 

prayer meeting will be Friday, July 1st, 6:30 pm 

at the church building.  More information will be 

coming as to the topic of our prayers.  Please 

see Bill or Leslie Staggs with any questions.  

Monthly Fellowship Meal: There will be a 

fellowship meal Sunday, July 3rd for care group #1

(Chris Bartlett’s group) and care group #4 (Bob 

Sallee’s group).  If you are in care group 1 and 4, 

please bring food to share and plan to stay and fellowship. 

If you are in care group #1, please be prepared to help set 

up and clean up.  All visitors are invited to stay to join us for 

some good food and fellowship.  

Prayer  
Meeting  


